
SAVE THE DATE

On September 19th, 2017, the Taupo 
Gliding Club celebrates its 50th 
Anniversary. To mark this great 

occasion we would love you, as part 
of the wider aviation community, to 

join us at Centennial Park for the 
weekend of 23/24 September. 
Details will follow, but we are 

planning a fly-in on the Saturday 
with a hangar party that night.      

Pass the word on, and                            
SAVE THE DATE!
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